
 
 

20th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of a child in Year 6 

 

On Wednesday 2nd October we are planning on taking the children on another local 

walk to Southwood Country Park, to complement our topic work. Weather 

permitting, we will be staying for the day and having a picnic. Please send your child 

to school with a packed lunch on this day (no glass bottles, please), ideally kept in a 

small rucksack and ensure they have a waterproof coat in preparation for the Great 

British weather!  

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS ONLY - If your child is entitled to free school meals we will 

provide them with a packed lunch from the kitchen, if you would like us to do 

so.  Please email adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk by Friday 27th 

September 2024 to request a packed lunch from school. Otherwise, it will be 

assumed that you will be providing your own from home. 

 

We will depart and return during normal school hours.  

 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.  

 

Kind regards 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 
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